
The Dean’s Message

September has come and gone, and the new school year is well underway at  
The Business School. As we progress through this new year, a common trait 
keeps recurring in our students and our faculty - leadership. Whether it is 
abroad or at home, our faculty and students are using their knowledge and 
skills to help others succeed in their ambitions and goals.

Be sure to share your successes in the Dean’s Newsletter. For submissions, visit 
business.humber.ca/content-submission and choose “The Dean’s Newsletter”.
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Fashion Arts Professor Promotes Women Entrepreneurship in Nepal

This past July, Jennifer Dawson, a Business School professor and Program Coordinator for the 
Fashion Arts and Business program, participated in a life-changing volunteer opportunity with 
the Federation of Women Entrepreneurs Association of Nepal (FWEAN). 

Read more >

International Student Continues 
Legal Studies at Utrecht University

Satu Flynn, an international student from 
Finland, has been accepted into the Master 
of Law Programme in European Law at Utrecht 
University in The Netherlands.  

Read more >

Fashion Management Program Coordinator Visits Namuna College 
of Fashion Technology

Jennifer Dawson, Program Coordinator of the Fashion Management program,  
visited the Namuna College of Fashion and Technology on July 14, 2017. 

Read more >

http://business.humber.ca/content-submission
http://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter
https://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter/news-success/fashion-arts-professor-promotes-women-entrepreneurship-in-nepal.html
https://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter/news-success/international-student-continues-legal-studies-at-utrecht-university.html
https://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter/news-success/fashion-management-program-coordinator-visits-namuna-college-of-fashion-technology.html


BUSINESS 2

Visit the online newsletter at business.humber.ca/deansnewsletterSEPTEMBER 2017

Eager Students Learn About 
Career Prospects During 2017 
Ontario Internship Info Session

On September 20th, The Business 
School Placement Centre hosted 
Michael Theriault, Program Consultant 
at the Treasury Board Secretariat for an 
information session about the Ontario 
Internship Program.

Read more >

Professors Teach Entrepreneurship 
to Instructors in Ethiopia

Peter Sirois and Jim Skinner of the Business 
School recently returned from an assignment  
in Ethiopia teaching Ethiopian instructors how 
to teach entrepreneurship to their students. 

Read more >

GBM Students Launch Humber GBM Student Association

This past June, students in the Global Business Management program launched the Humber 
GBM Student Association. According to the GBM Association website, their mission is to “offer 
support and guidance to all Global Business Management students in transition from school to 
the Canadian labour market.” 

Read more >

International Business Grad Places in Top Ten in the 
Peter Drucker Challenge Essay

Shivanie Mangal, an International Business graduate, was recently 
selected as one of the winners of the Global Peter Drucker Challenge 
Essay 2017.

Read more >

Students Launch The Business 
School Hospitality and Tourism 
(H&T) Club

On Thursday, September 28th, The Business 
School Hospitality and Tourism (H&T) Club 
held its first-ever meetup.

Read more >
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